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 Memorial Day Quilt

 

Students in Mrs. Linda LeDay’s fourth
grade class at Harlem Elementary
School brought fabric for a quilt as part
of a social studies project about the
importance of Memorial Day. The quilt
was donated to Elbert Salinas, a local
veteran who served in the Navy during
the Korean War, to thank him. Pictured
are (l to r) Christopher Paz; Florivette
Gudion; Jason Salinas, Mr. Salinas’
grandson; Nushrat Riya and Megan
Ondap.
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